
                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Facsimile Number: 5456 4044    Email: cohuna.cs@education.vic.gov.au    Website: www.cohunacs.vic.edu.au 
 

CCS ATHLETICS CARNIVAL: 
 

Information regarding our upcoming CCS Athletics 
Carnival has be sent home with this newsletter. 
Please ensure you read it and mark the date on your 
calendar. 
 

Volunteers are also required to run this event. If you 
can volunteer your time please complete the form. 
 

WWCC (WORKING WITH CHILDREN CHECK) 
 

With upcoming events, excursions and camps 
parent volunteers must hold a current WWCC 
(Working with Children Check). 
 

• Log  on to: 

https://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.

au 

• You will need to prove your identity as part 

of Your Working with Children Check 

application. 

• You can save time by doing this online or 

take your proof of identity documents to 

the Post Office for verification in-person. 

• Once you have received your WWCC card 

via the post please pop into the office and 

we will take a copy of it. 
 

IMPORTANT CANTEEN INFORMATION: 
 

The canteen will only be open for window sales 
tomorrow Friday, 29th July. LUNCH ORDERS WILL 
NOT BE AVAILABLE. The canteen will reopen next 
Friday, 5th August. Please refer to the Term Three 
Canteen Menu and roster that was sent home at the 
end of last term. 
 

Window sales will be available between 1:25 - 1:55 
for the remaining of the year at this stage.  
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Dear Families and Friends, 
 

PYJAMA DAY: 
 

Last Friday was the opportunity to wear your 
favourite Pyjamas to school, which made for a fun 
day full of onesies and other warm and cosy apparel. 
 

SMILE SQUAD: 
 

Envelopes were distributed to your child recently 
and these will need to be returned to the school by 
next Monday. I hope your child can take part in this 
very worthwhile opportunity to receive free dental 
treatment. 
 

LIONS CLUB JUNIOR PUBLIC SPEAKING 
COMPETITION: 
 

I would like to wish all the best to Mitchell Stone, 
Will Kirchhofer, Evie Green and Olivia Barker for the 
upcoming Cohuna Lions Club Junior Public Speaking 
Competition this Friday night. 
 

EVENTS: 
 

We are looking forward to celebrating 100 Days of 
School with our Foundation students on Tuesday 2nd 
August. Science Week will be celebrated from 13th 
August. The Athletics are also fast approaching on 
Friday 19th of August, closely followed by Book 
Week, culminating with the Book Parade on Friday 
26th August. We hope that you can join us for some 
or all of it! 
 

HELMETS AND ZEBRA CROSSING: 
 
I would like to remind everyone that by law helmets 
need to be worn if travelling on bikes or scooters. 
Everyone should also remember to use the crossings 
when going to and from school for everyone’s 
safety! 

     Phone Numbers: 5456 2361 & 5456 2355 (Canteen 5456 2121) 
  Acting Principal: Valerie Lobry 

 

 

Caring & Commitment leads to 
Success 

Cohuna Consolidated School 
  

Newsletter No 12                                  28th July 2022
                        

mailto:cohuna.cs@education.vic.gov.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CANTEEN ROSTER 
 

Friday, 5th August 12:40 - 2:00PM 

Nicole Gray 

Phone Numbers: 5456 2361 & 5456 2355 (Canteen 5456 2121) 
      Acting Principal: Valerie Lobry 

 

 

AUGUST 
6th Chad Kirk, 7th Declan Traynor, 9th Quinn 
Conlan & Blair Derich & 10th Marlee Webb 
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AUGUST 
Tuesday, 2nd – 100 Days of Foundation celebrations 
Monday, 8th  – School Council Finance and General 

meeting. 

Monday, 15th – Special Lunch order for Athletics 

Carnival due back at school 

Friday, 19th – CCS Athletics Carnival 
Monday, 22nd – Friday 26th – Book Week 
Friday, 26th – CCS Book Parade 
 

 

 
 
 
 

As of next week any families that have credit/CSEF on their 
Family Account will have these funds allocated to their 
child’s school camp. Upon doing so you will receive a copy 
of your Family Statement showing a clear indication if 
further payments are required for your child’s camps or 
excursions. 
 

The Grade 3/4 Camp Kookaburra total of $258.00 needs to 
be finalised by Friday, 7th October. 
 

For the Grade 5/6 Ballarat camp a payment of $120.00 
should have been made by the end of Term 2. 
A further $100.00 is due by Friday, 16th September with the 
balance of $60.00 to be paid by Monday, 10th October. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Counting everyday 
You can incorporate counting into everyday 
activities such as: 

• Cut fruit into six pieces and ask your child 
to count the pieces. 

• Count the pieces of toast you cooked at 
breakfast. 

• Add the total number of cutlery items at 
the table. 

• Count the number of people travelling in 
the car or on the bus. 

•  Count the number of houses as you walk 
along the street. 

• Count how many steps it takes to walk 
from the kitchen to the bathroom. 

• Practice counting when grocery shopping 
with your child (for example, counting the 
number of apples you put into the bag). 
Encourage your child to talk about the 
number of things in the pictures they 
draw. 

 
 

 A TIP TO HELPING YOUR 

CHILDREN COUNT 

CAMP KOOKABURRA & 

BALLARAT CAMPS 

 
 
 

Victorian schools are no longer required to distribute RAT 
Tests to students however if you require them for your 
children please do not hesitate to contact the school office 
as we still have them in supply. 
 
 

RAT TESTS 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fartprimshop.com%2Fimages%2Ffree-birthday-clipart-public-domain-7.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fartprimshop.com%2Fexplore%2Ffree-birthday-clipart-public-domain%2F&docid=vHqO1K5TmhQH6M&tbnid=snoPXv6rETNTvM%3A&vet=12ahUKEwiIkPTF173mAhUT63MBHYy9CJw4yAEQMyg6MDp6BAgBEDw..i&w=615&h=332&safe=strict&bih=932&biw=1920&q=Happy%20birthday%20clipart&ved=2ahUKEwiIkPTF173mAhUT63MBHYy9CJw4yAEQMyg6MDp6BAgBEDw&iact=mrc&uact=8
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fartprimshop.com%2Fimages%2Ffree-birthday-clipart-public-domain-7.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fartprimshop.com%2Fexplore%2Ffree-birthday-clipart-public-domain%2F&docid=vHqO1K5TmhQH6M&tbnid=snoPXv6rETNTvM%3A&vet=12ahUKEwiIkPTF173mAhUT63MBHYy9CJw4yAEQMyg6MDp6BAgBEDw..i&w=615&h=332&safe=strict&bih=932&biw=1920&q=Happy%20birthday%20clipart&ved=2ahUKEwiIkPTF173mAhUT63MBHYy9CJw4yAEQMyg6MDp6BAgBEDw&iact=mrc&uact=8
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiN1e79gpHSAhVD2LwKHUcmA54QjRwIBw&url=https://clipartfest.com/categories/view/6e91924e1b6ee307aedf17dbfbdf42fc7b0c8b19/dates-to-remember-clipart.html&bvm=bv.146786187,d.dGc&psig=AFQjCNFq3lqFJ1YLWO_-aiidaNSWbBQpaA&ust=1487211033253111
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=&url=https://atasteof-ireland.com/facebook-page/&psig=AFQjCNHd2Z0Ff_YaJFWdy3mzqd_dG6s1ew&ust=1506035924192703
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